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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

My husband and | live at 3 KemplayRoad,which overlooks the back gardens 7 and 9 Pilgrims lane,the site of the
proposal,We have lived here for 35 years and love the historic side of Hampstead,especially Rosslyn Hill chapel and
the surrounding area which have remainedmostly the same for hundreds of years.We srongly feel there has been
enough development in the immediate area and thatthe historic fabric of Cossey cottage and Sydney house should
not be altered

Forthe above reasons ,we strongly hope that the Council will consder our objections

to the proposed works at number 9 Pilgrims lane

Sincerely
Helene Dubinsky



